
 

 
CREIGHTON GRAYBACKERS say “Thank You” at the Annual Fall  

Luncheon / business meeting 10/01/19 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Newly elected officers: 

President: William “Bill” Hill ,  Vice President: Michael LaCroix ,  Secretary: Therese McGrath ,  
Treasurer:  Michael Pille , Director: Linda Lazure. 

  

 

Sally Komrofske receives a tribute  from Board 
President Benny Benschoter.  

Sally is stepping down after 13 years of dedicated 
service as Graybacker Secretary. 

 

A  contribution in Sally’s name was made to  the Executive 
Women International Scholarship fund. 

 

 

 

 

Benny Benschoter receives a tribute from Board 
member John Krecek for serving  as VP then as 

President totaling 6 years of service.   Benny is also 
stepping down. 


